
January 14, 1941 

Ambassador George S. Messersmith, 
^rfUnited States Embassy, 

Ofi Havana, Cuba. 

Dear Friend: 
n 

I am enclosing a copy of a letter f̂ rhlch I wrote 

to Mrs. fvendel with reference to RSr-etpBJicatlon for 

immigration to the United jjJ^^es, ̂ and from ̂ vi.ch you 

will see that ( ou' ; b^Kliberty yd refer the Consul 

General to you. 

:h^\l: 

\ 

T n - t V J ^ t ^ J 4 l not put you to any 

inconvenienc^/ and with bfe\st wi^sjhes, 

DNH:MG 


